
OELWEIN POLICE DEPARTMENT 

CITY OF OELWEIN, IOWA 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: Jeremy P. Logan, Chief of Police   DATE:  September 9, 2020      

 

TO: City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger – Mayor Brett DeVore – Oelwein City Council 

                  

SUBJECT: Oelwein Schools – Homecoming Request  

 

 
          The Oelwein Community School District is planning an outdoor Homecoming dance 
on September 25, 2020. Due to the various Covid-19 restrictions, the school is making an 
effort to maintain some sense of normalcy for the students while practicing safe measures. 
The plan is for the event to be held on the football field and participants will be required to 
wear a mask. The school is requesting consideration of allowing this event and requesting an 
exemption of the noise ordinance until 11:30 p.m.  

           The Oelwein Police Department supports this request and will provide a periodic law 
enforcement presence during the event. If approved by the council, the department will notify 
the public via social media and through any potential calls that may come in that evening.  

          Thank you for your time and consideration.  


